
Under the microscope

New Code of Conduct at TU Delft 

Starting in January, everyone is cordially invited to help write a new code of conduct for 
TU Delft. We think it is important that the entire TU Delft community feels involved and 
heard. There will be several facilitated meetings offering space to reflect together on 
important questions, such as: ‘What does social (un)safety mean within our university?’ 
“What do we mean by transgressive behaviour?” and ’When is the code of conduct 
actually violated? The aim is to present a new code of conduct before the summer.

Let us know!

Call: share your input and contribute to the 
campaign around social safety  

In January, a campaign will launch to raise 
awareness about social safety. This initiative 
focuses on everyday dilemmas related to 
socially unsafe or undesirable behavior in 
the workplace. Topics include discrimination, 
bullying, inclusivity, and addressing difficult 
conversations.

Would you like to contribute dilemmas for this 
campaign? Share your ideas via 
ideas@tudelft.nl. Submissions will remain 
anonymous and might be featured in campaign 
materials, such as flyers or bus shelter ads.

Upcoming month

Mindlab: A new series of 
performances from January 
2025

“Go because it helps you put 
words to situations you observe 
or experience yourself.”
- Paulien Herder (Dean of the 
Faculty of Engineering) 

Last month

•	 License-to-lead: leadership training
•	 Development of a feedback culture
•	 A consistent R&D process
•	 Mindlab: the first reactions

Better TUgether.
This is how we care
Social safety update – December

mailto:ideas%40tudelft.nl?subject=
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/community/social-safety/this-is-what-we-do/last-period
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/community/social-safety/this-is-what-we-do/last-period
https://www.tudelft.nl/community/sociale-veiligheid/dit-doen-we/update-sociale-veiligheid-integriteit
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